
August 14: Lighthouse 7th Birthday! Celebra-

tions all day long for students and parents! 

August 16: Summer Reading Club concludes 

August 19: First day of School! Students report to 

their new classrooms for Fall (Rooms 6-9) 

August 26: Curriculum and Supply Fees Charged to  

accounts via Tuition Express or due via check 

September 2: SCHOOL CLOSED: Labor Day  

September 5: Meet the Teacher, 6-7 pm 

September 6: Grandparents Breakfast, 7-8:30am 

September 9-13:  Book Fair  

September 12-13: School Picture Day! 

September 23-27: Parent Appreciation Week 

October 11:  Fall Festival! 

November 21:  Class Thanksgiving Feasts 

November 27: School  Closes at 3pm 

November 28-29:  School Closed; Thanksgiving 

December 7: Breakfast with Santa 

December 24-25: School Closed for Christmas 

December 31: School closes at 3pm 

January 1: Closed for New Year’s Day 
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Newsletter 

End of Summer Reminders! 

As the bittersweet end of  
summer approaches, we want to offer a 

couple reminders: 
 

*The final Splash day for ALL  
Classes is Friday 8/9 

*Fall Curriculum Fees will be 
charged with regular  

tuition on 8/26 
(See page 2 for more details!) 

We’re glad you’re here! 

Welcome back to our returning  
students and a huge welcome to our 

new families!   
Quick tip: the parent tab on our web 
site is a wealth of information– you can 
find menu schedules, our parent hand-
book, our current newsletter and cur-
riculum information. But don’t ever hesi-
tate to drop by the front desk or call—
we are always here to help! 
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Grandparents Breakfast 
Join us for a come-and-go breakfast  

 Friday, September 6, 7-8:30 am 

in honor of Grandparents Day!  

Bring your best 
smiles  

September 12-13 
Your child’s picture day 
will be shared once we 

confirm the photographers’ schedules. 
Typically, siblings and youngest kiddos 

are on the first day. 

Thursday, September 5, 6-7 pm 
Come by to meet our teachers and  

explore the classroom! 

Rooms 1-2 $35 

Rooms 3-4 $40 

Room 5 $70 

Rooms 6-7 $75 

Rooms 8-9 $100 

Room 10 $25 

Fall Semester Curriculum and Supply Fees are due  
August 26.  Fees will drafted via Tuition Express ac-

cording to the chart above. If paying  by check, a late 
fee will be assessed if not paid by August 28. Thanks! 
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Infants and Toddlers Preschool Classes Back to School Tips 

READING LOGS ARE DUE AUGUST 16! 

Keep up the great 
work logging those 
reading minutes as 

a family!  
Congratulations to 

our Top Banana 
Readers! 

Please keep your toys at home! 

Please do not send toys from home unless it is for 

Show and Tell! We cannot guarantee that toys from 

home are age appropriate for the class; they often go 

missing; we cannot ensure they won’t be broken, and 

they often create a distraction and/or conflict.  The  

exception is nap-time lovey items that remain in  

cubbies at all times other than nap. 

 

• Please dress your kiddos in comfortable clothing, including CLOSED-TOE shoes! Learning 
can be messy and having proper shoes keeps them safe on the playground! 

• If sending a lunch or snacks with your child, please remember we are a NUT FREE school. 
Nut products (including peanut butter and Nutella) are not permitted. Additionally, please 
do not send items that require refrigeration or heating. Ice packs and thermoses work 
great in a lunch box! :) 

• Please send a LABLED, refillable water bottle with your student to school each day. We 
often have kiddos with the same style water bottle so please label in a permanent way. 

• Please label EVERYTHING you send to school.  We end up with a lot of water bottles, jack-
ets and assorted items in our lost and found each year.  

• Infants: please label not only bottles, but their lids as well. Each individual food item should 
be labeled, along with pacifiers, changes of clothing, and all items sent to school. Thank 
you! 

• “Family Work”: Many of our CARES classes will offer “family work” as an extension of 
learning and a way for parents to keep connected with their child’s progress. However, 
home work or “family work” at this age is always OPTIONAL and there is never a grade. 
While there may be a “due date” to return your child’s folder, please do not let this be a 
source of stress for your preschool student (or you!). 


